
 
 
 
 

6th September 2022 

 
Via email 

 
 
Mr W Austin  
Bridport Town Council 
 
 
 
Dear Will  
 
RE:  INVESTMENT PLANNING FOR BRIDPORT 

 
The Bridport News on 25th August carried an announcement on page 4 about investment 
planning activities run by Bridport Town Council for local businesses. 
 
The coming expansion of Bridport, and the relevance of projects under BANP for Health 
Checks (No.2), climate change (No.4) and access and movement (No 11) 
means businesses in surrounding parishes will have an interest in investment planning in 
Bridport, and that the term 'local' needs to be modified to reflect this. 
 
I appreciate that the Chamber of Trade has 70 members spread widely throughout the 
hinterland, but there are many businesses that are not members in neighbouring parishes. 
Would it be possible to promote these activities more widely? 

 
With best regards, 
 

 
Cllr A J Basker 
Chairman  
Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
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